
SR 78 from Evalena Lane to New Post Road 447875-1

Project Details
Work Type Safety Project
Phase Construction
Limits Evalena Lane to

New Post Road
Project Start Early 2022
Length 0.635 miles
City Fort Myers
County Lee
Road SR 78

Contact Information
Communications Team
FDOT-D1COMM

Design Project Manager
Christopher Speese
239-225-1973

Communications Team
Bryn Parsons
239-985-7864
Bryn.Parsons@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, is
proposing improvements on State Road (SR) 78 in North Fort Myers,
Lee County. The project limits are from Evalena Lane to New Post
Road. The purpose of the project is to provide access management
improvements along SR 78 with the intent of enhancing traffic flow
and reducing crashes. The project includes converting the existing
two-way left-turn lanes along SR 78 to full median and directional
turn lanes. Additional improvements include installation of new
signage and pavement markings.


